
 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. I 

 

 

DATE:     November 17, 2016 

 

TO:     All Proposers 

 

FROM:    Janice McClelland, Assistant Purchasing Agent  

 

SUBJECT:    Addendum No. 1 – Workers Compensation Pharmacy  

     Services  

 

PROPOSALS TO BE OPENED: December 5, 2016, at 11:00:00 a.m.  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted. 

 

Questions Submitted to the Office of the Purchasing Agent 

 

(1) What Date should be used to price these drugs? Reason: Whenever we are asked to 

quote drug costs, we are given a date. The date you give will determine their cost.  

The pricing should be based on the NDC number attached to that medication.  The AWP 

will tie back to the NDC number. 

 

(2) Do 100 doses mean 100 units?   Yes. 

 

(3) When quoting these drug prices, do you want us to quote the original NDC’s or do 

you want us to quote the repack NDC’s of the drug? Reason: In some cases the 

repack is cheaper. We want to be sure we quote this correctly.   

Quote the cost that you will expect to be reimbursed for. 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. I 


